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1) Introduction 

Overview of activity since the last plenary meeting 
 

The national Microlight Championship could not be conducted because of 

too few participants. The reason for the few interests is widely 

unknown. For 2024 we have changed some requirements and terms, among 

others we changed the date from May to September. The next national 

microlight championship will happen from September 12th to 15th at the 

airport Saulgau, EDTU. 

 

 

2) Sport in our country in 2023 

FAI CIMA records:  

None. 

	
3) Regulatory and legal issues 

Changes to law or regulations 
None. 

	

4) Statistics 

 

Microlight Registrations, December 31st, 2023, DAeC and DULV 

4674  3-axis,  new: +222 

588  Gyrocopter, new: +10 

8 Helicopter, new +6 

 



	 	 	

Microlight Licenses, December 31st, 2023, DAeC and DULV 

23254 3-axis,  new: +1194 

2062  Gyrocopter, new: +29 

24 Helicopter, new: 0 (only DAeC) 

 

 

5) Any other comments 

The aviation federations are working on a testing program to make the 

use of autopilots legal for microlights. 
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